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 Dear Mr Young Woo Lee, 
 
 
First of all, I would like to express my sincere appreciation for our all your work for 
our beloved sport Taekwondo.  
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that I herewith appoint you as Honorary Council 
Member for life of World Taekwondo Europe. I am very pleased to welcome you in 
the Council!  
 
I am convinced that you will continue to support WTE in the years to come and look 
forward to our cooperation. Thank you for your support.  
 
 
Yours, 

 
 
 
 
 

Sakis Pragalos 
President 


